
 
 
Thursday 17th December 2020 
 
Dear parent/carers, 
 

Temporary change of class teacher - Burcu’s class  
 
Due to Burcu's teacher training, ​Emily McLachlan will be the class teacher                       
for Burcu’s class from 5th January until 12th February, when Burcu returns.                       
Emily and Burcu have worked closely to ensure a thorough handover has                       
taken place to ensure that there is no loss to your child’s learning.   
 
Estee Jansen Van Rensburg will also be returning from maternity leave on                       
Friday 18th December and she will return to her position of Assistant                       
Principal for EYFS - Y1 and she will teach a class in Reception. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the new class arrangements or your                       
child’s learning, please do not hesitate to ask Emily, Burcu or myself.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
Christina Visser 
Interim Nursery Year Group Manager  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


